
    
Dear Friends,       December 18, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yes, you are invited to our Christmas Eve services and please share our Facebook ad with 
friends and family as we reach out to 15,000 homes in our area to invite them to celebrate 
Jesus’s birth. 
 
This Sunday, December 22: 8 and 9 a.m. Advent Services 
    10:15 a.m. Early Christmas Eve Service 
 
Christmas Eve Services:  2, 3:30 and 5 p.m. 
 
See you Sunday and Christmas Eve 
Pastor Eric  
 
 
Volunteer on Christmas Eve - We need 4 ushers at 3:30 pm and 4 ushers at 5:00 pm 
Contact Darcy today  dgray@allsaintsnya.org 
 
 
The Bishop Is Coming! 
Bishop Ann Svennungsen is coming to All Saints on Sunday, January 19. After our worship 
services she will meet with the congregation and talk about the Mission and Ministry of All 
Saints, speak to our Ministry Site Profile and answer questions as we take the next steps in  
calling an Associate Pastor. After that meeting the synod will release the names of candidates 
they have in mind for the call committee to interview. Please be sure to attend on the 19thand 
keep the call process in your prayers. 
 
Chanhassen Dinner Theater- Music Man - March 29, 2020  
Adults - we have 20 tickets reserved so please sign up at the Welcome Center to reserve your 
seat.  Dinner seating is at 4:30 pm, show starts at 6:30 pm.  Cost is $73.82 per ticket (this is a 
promotional price), includes dinner, show, tax and gratuity.   
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